12 February 2022
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Re: Proposed Addition to the RPS Ref. 8850
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,
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Henrietta Lane to the Record of Protected Structures.

One of these walls is on to Henrietta Lane and it is clearly not an 18" century structure, as
claimed here. This wall is a poorly constructed 20* century addition made from random
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off due to water damage.

The boundary wall with 5 Henrietta Lane is also of no architectural significance and should
not be included on the RPS.

The vaulted area to the rear o property is on the ground floor and is under the
raised garden of 4 Henrietta Street, already on the RPS. This is therefore a needless,
superfluous addition to the RPS.

| thank you for your consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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